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Lovett Inn

501 Lovett Blvd.

Houston, Texas 77006

Dear Randy,

We’d like to thank you and your dedicated staff for making Jade Esteban Estrada so comfortable in your Inn while he was here for our benefit.  He has already expressed a desire to stay there again when he comes back next year to do another Pride Event for us.  I will certainly be in touch with you prior to that visit.

He has commented several times on how much he enjoyed meeting the woman who checked him in. German is one of his favourite languages and he doesn’t get a chance to use it very often anymore but those few minutes were very pleasant for him. Please thank her for us and tell her how happy she made him.

I would also like to tell you how much I appreciated your giving our small struggling organization a discount on the room for Jade. That was quite a boost for us.  An endeavor of this size is very difficult for only a handful of volunteers and the support of people like you and the Lovett Inn gives us the incentive to keep trying harder!

On a personal note, I’d like to thank you for your understanding concerning the computer confusion. I was told the next day that JD Doyle had returned it to you and apologized for the unfortunate incident.  I too, would like to apologize again for that.  Jade had to rush out in order to make a TV appearance on time and his friends mistakenly assumed it was his computer since he’d been working on it when they’d arrived. I’m very glad it all turned out all right.

Once again, thank you for your generous contributions and for helping make our Pride Event a tremendous success.

Respectfully,

Judy Reeves

Chair


